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Newsletter         21st June 2024 

 Every week we want to celebrate some of the amazing achievements of our pupils. 
School  
Rules 

 
1. Be safe 
 
2.  Be kind and  
 respectful 
 
3.  Be ready 

School  
Values 

 
Kindness 

 
Courage 

 
Loyalty 

Class 14th June Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles & Dolphins Xaaniyah Lilley-Anne Abigail 

Octopus and Stingrays Arizona Charlie Muaad 

Seahorses Jayden Izzie Reggie 

Starfish Daisy-Mae George P Edward 

Lobsters Saanvi / Benji G Matthew Elise 

Sealions Nitusan Elis Arthur 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 

 

14th June Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Maryellen 

3 Oak Dolly 

4 Cherry Kebba 

4 Willow Hermann 

5 Birch Ben 

5 Rowan Lewis 

6 Pine The whole class! 

6 Ash Scarlett 

21st June Star of the Week 

 3 Maple Hope 

3 Oak Leo 

4 Cherry Macie 

4 Willow Deborah 

5 Birch Daisy 

5 Rowan Ava 

6 Pine Anisah & Aisha 

6 Ash Alfie & Andre 

Class 21st June Star Writer Star Problem Solver  Silver Cup 

Turtles & Dolphins Layla Bella Pola 

Octopus and Stingrays Quinn Hugo Joshy 

Seahorses Elouise Haryad Mohammad 

Starfish Leo James George P 

Lobsters Emily Luna Ava 

Sealions Amelia Clayton Rhia 



 

 

Weekly Update 
 

As we approach the end of the term we have begun to look back on the highs and lows of the past 
year. To see how much so many of our pupils have grown and matured is a great joy. 

This week I want to commend to you our Year 6 boys. So many of them have come up with ways to 
improve playtimes. One group, led by Henley, put forward a proposal to re-introduce football at 

lunchtime on the Cornwallis Site. They wrote out their ideas and presented these to Miss. Coulson 
(P.E. Co-ordinator) and myself. They had not shied away from any potential issues, but instead came 
with solutions. This even included them announcing the scheme to the whole school in assembly and 

giving up every lunchtime to referee it. 
To see how much these young people have developed in their social and leadership skills is a real 

credit to them. When our CEO visited on site he commented on their foresight and dedication. 
Well done! 

 
 

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 

General Election—Polling Station 
 

Due to the General Election the Cornwallis Site will close on Thursday 4th July  as it will be 
the local area Polling Station. Work will be provided for pupils to complete at home on that 

day. 
 

This time the Grenville Site will remain open. 
 
 



 

 

Date Grenville Site 
Infant 

Cornwallis Site 
Junior 

Both 

Wednesday 26th June  9.15am Rock Steady Concert  

Friday 28th June   
Non-Uniform Day in return for 
Summer Fair Bottle Donations 

Saturday 29th June  Joint Summer Fair 12-3pm  

Monday 1st July 1.30pm Sports’ Afternoon   

Tuesday 2nd July 
Year 1 Trip to Sealife  

Centre 
  

Wednesday 3rd July   
9.15am Rock Steady Concert 
Year 3 Trip to Coombe Abbey 

 

Thursday 4th July School is open Closed for General Election  

Monday 8th July  
10am Sports’ Morning and  

Picnic Lunch 
 

Tuesday 9th July Year 2 Trip to Go Ape   

Wednesday 10th July 3.20pm Meet the teacher 3.35pm Meet the teacher Induction Day 

Thursday 11th and  
Friday 12th July 

  Induction Mornings 

Friday 12th July Recognition Afternoon for Pupils Only 

Monday 15th July 
Pm Year 2 Family Friendly  

Performance of Year 2 Leavers’ 
Concert 

 Reports go out 

Tuesday 16th July Pm Year 2 Leavers’ Concert Am Year 6 Leavers’ Concert  

Wednesday 17th July 9.10am Year 2 Leavers’ Concert Pm Year 6 Leavers’ Concert  

Friday 19th July  
2.30pm Year 6 Leavers’  

Assembly—Parents invited 
Last Day of Term 

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly 
 

Parents / Carers of our current Year 6 pupils are welcome to join us on Friday 19th July at 2.30pm 
for a very special time of reflection as we send off the Year 6s for the final time. 

Bring your tissues! 



 

 Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 

Saturday 29th June 
 

Don’t miss out on this year’s Summer Fair. 
Friends of HHIS and the PTFA of HHJS have been 

working extremely hard behind the scenes to  
support the work of the school. 

 
How can you help? 

Volunteer on the day for all or part of the time to 
run a stall. Sign up here: 

volunteersignup.org/4BE33 
 

Friday 28th June 
Non Uniform Day  

In exchange for bottle donations to be used at this 
years Summer Fair Bottle Tombola. 

This donation can be any full, unused, in date 
bottle; from shampoo to Champagne, ketchup to 

Kopparberg! 

 
Reminder  

Raffle tickets available from your ParentMail shop 
at just 50p a ticket. 

Many great prizes to be won! 



 

 



 

 

Congratulations 
 

Brodie in Reception received a special certificate on Saturday 8 June from the Mayor of Rugby! 
 

He helped gain 1522 signatures on a Rugby ball at Rugby Bike Fest (this is an unofficial  
Guinness world record as it is still waiting to be authenticated by The Guinness Book of World 

Records).  
 

He also received a certificate, medal and trophy for his hard work at Rugby Lions this season. 
 

Well done Brodie! We are so proud of you and the Rugby Lions team.  

Congratulations 
 

Harry M in Reception has received 3 swimming certificates for his amazing learning - for jumping 
in, being safe and using his float.  

 
Well done Harry! So proud of you!  

Equipping Children for a World of Possibilities 



 

 



 

 


